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21 December 2018
Dear Parent/Guardian,
As our first term draws to a close, I’d like to take this opportunity to thank those of you who attended our recent ‘Supper with Santa’ and Concert evenings. Our huge appreciation is extended to the Parents’ Support group who have worked diligently behind the scenes to raise much needed funds for Ballytrea and to our trusted volunteers who have been ready and willing to step in as and when has been needed. To you, our parents, we say thankyou for your generosity in giving and for your patience amidst changes this term. Our website is testament to the opportunities offered and the quality of learning achieved and we are always willing to help in whatever ways we can.
Although we have had some cold, wet weather to date, we have been fortunate to avoid adverse weather conditions. Should this happen, we would advise parents to please check our website, as updates would be posted here. Online admissions open on the Parent Portal on 2 January and close at midnight on 31 January. Information is available on our website in the Parents’ area on the ‘Information and Forms’ page, along with a range of other valuable leaflets and resources. We are happy to assist any parent with the admissions procedure, just give us a call.
We have been fortunate to have had Mrs. Cruise with us this term and we’d like to thank her for her hard work and dedication and wish her all the very best as she goes off on maternity. Mrs. Porter will be joining us again in January in Primary 1 and Primary 2. 
It just remains to wish everyone a restful and enjoyable Christmas break with family and friends and we look forward to seeing everyone on Friday 4th January 2019.
Yours faithfully,
V. Loudan (Acting Principal)

